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The Southington Education 

Foundation Inc. is committed to instilling a life-long 

love of learning in all children through innovative, 

creative learning experiences that expand upon 

existing educational opportunities. The Foundation 

will partner with the community to secure resources, 

inspire excellence, and enrich student achievement. 

Dear Education Fan: 

The Southington Education Foundation will be holding a Cider 
and Wine Tasting event on May 21, 2025 at the Longview 
Ciderhouse. We are writing to request a donation so we may 
continue our work of supporting educational excellence in 
Southington schools. There are various sponsorship levels, but 
we welcome any support:  

Level Contribution 

• Signage and Public 
Recognition at SEF Events

• 8 Tickets to Event

• Website Recognition

$1000+ 

Platinum 

● 6 Tickets to Event

● Website Recognition

$750 

Gold 

● 4 Tickets to Event

● Website Recognition

$500 

Silver 

● 2 Tickets to Event

● Website Recognition

$250 

Bronze 

● 1 Ticket to Event

● Website Recognition

$125 

The SEF is a local, non-profit organization committed to supporting 
Southington’s students and educators as they pursue educational 
excellence through innovative and enriching educational 
experiences. Since 2009, we have distributed over $300,000 in 
programs, grants, scholarships, and sponsorships to benefit 
Southington’s public schools.  

Below are our Tax IDs: 

● CT Tax ID: 0971728

● Federal ID: 94-3480746

Thank you for your consideration! 

The SEF Cider & Wine Tasting Committee

Diamond




